From: Planning Support (TWBC

To: Local Plan (TWBC)

Subject: FW: Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1
Date: 26 February 2024 09:34:05

One for you.

----- Original Message-----

From: Jason Dennis

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:44 AM

To: Planning Support (TWBC) <Planning@TunbridgeWells.gov.uk>
Subject: Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref STR/SS 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi,

I live in Paddock Wood and have done so since the age of 2. I am now 53 years old.

I cannot believe the amount new housing proposed 2600 without the obviously needed increase in
Infrastructure.

The removal of the Sports hub (voted for by the residents of Paddock Wood) is a scandal.
All the pitches flood in Paddock Wood. There really needs to be a massive upgrade to drainage and the

introduction new 3G pitches. There will be huge demand for increased sporting facilities with another 2600
houses.

The one existing 3G at the school charges exorbitant prices.
How come Kings Hill with all its development gets a Sports Park and yet we don’t.

Please do the decent thing put the Sports Park back in the plans as that is what the people of Paddock Wood
previously voted.

We don’t want 2600. However if we are going to get them we need proper infrastructure, schools, medical
facilities and sporting facilities to be proud of.

Thank you

Jason Dennis

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views
or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Tunbridge Wells
Borough Council. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error
and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error please notify Tunbridge Wells Borough Council on telephone +44 (0)1892 526121
or e-mail to info@tunbridgewells.gov.uk.





